
UNSCRUPULOUS 
     Synonyms:  unethical, dishonest, deceitful, lying, corrupt 

What a con!  He can appear to be the strong, silent, effective, 
reliable, clearheaded, etc. type.  He has probably cultivated upper 
levels of power to protect himself.  He can be full of anger and 
vindictiveness.  And heartless, like a threatened or trapped 
animal, since all his normal human instincts are absorbed in his 
defense mechanisms. 

The words "socially acceptable," mean nothing to him.  He has his 
own set of principles to adheres to and polite society be damned. 

I would not trust this guy with my kitchen trash.   

This is the type of guy who could steal a little old lady's pension 
check and laugh while he forged his name on it. 

She is likely to do whatever is good for her at the moment.  
Looking ahead or considering the consequences are not even in her 
consciousness. 

He seems to be good at organizing it all and quite sure he can pull 
off what he sets out to do.  He will cut the ground right out from 
under you and all the while smile sweetly and reassuringly.  Always 
keep the upper hand with this guy.  Never simply take his word for 
anything.  Ask how you can verify.   

When it comes to her own self-interest she has no scruples.   

Concerned primarily with his own needs, if it comes down to a 
contest between the best interest of the company or his own, the 
company loses every time. 

Her desire for excitement needs to be channelled into some 
constructive activity or chances are, she will soon be wading in 
some murky waters. 

He loves the good things in life and doesn't mind taking a few 
risks here and there to make sure there is an abundant supply. 

If don't mind ending up with a broken heart and possibly an empty 
bank account, feel free to start a relationship with this man.  



However, if you are looking for honesty and integrity you would 
probably be better off looking elsewhere. 


